
Senator Watson, 
  
On behalf of the PLC and our membership, I wanted to reach out to let you know that our 
organization is supportive of the amendment to H. 484 that has been brought forth by VFPR 
to ensure that the Heavy Cut Rule stays in place with no changes.   
  
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
  
Best, 
  
Dana 
  

 

Dana Doran 
Executive Director 
  
Phone: (207) 688-8195  
Mobile: (207) 441-3621 
Web: www.plcloggers.org 
Email: dana@plcloggers.org 
  
108 Sewall St. | P.O. Box 1036 
Augusta, ME 04332 
  
Find us on Facebook & Instagram! 
  

       
  
  
  
Did You Know: It’s OK to print this email. Using paper 
provides jobs from growing and harvesting trees.  
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